
Gas Marketing Code Consultative Committee 

 

CONSULTATION 

Extension of Period for Public Submissions 

2011 REVIEW OF THE GAS MARKETING CODE OF CONDUCT  

The Gas Marketing Code Consultative Committee is a statutory committee appointed by the 
Economic Regulation Authority. 

The Energy Coordination Act 1994 requires that the committee undertake a review of the 
Gas Marketing Code of Conduct 2008 every two years and provide a report to the Authority. 

The draft report of the 2011 Review presents the preliminary findings of the statutory review 
of the Gas Marketing Code of Conduct 2008 carried out by the committee. 

The draft report is available on the Authority’s website (www.erawa.com.au). 

The deadline for interested parties to make submissions on the draft report has been 
extended by one week to 4:00 pm on Friday 22 July 2011. 

Submissions should be addressed to Mr Paul Kelly, Chairman GMCCC 

Postal address: PO Box 8469, PERTH BC WA 6849 
Office address: Level 6, 197 St Georges Terrace, PERTH WA 6000 
Email address: gmccc@erawa.com.au 
 
For further information contact: 
 
General Enquiries 
Lanie Chopping 
Executive Officer GMCCC 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 
 
 

Media Enquiries 
Paul Kelly 
Chairman GMCCC 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

 
 
 
PAUL KELLY 
CHAIRMAN GMCCC 
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